
PLANNING COMMISSION   
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF REGULAR MEETING 

  
 
The following regularly scheduled Kennewick Planning Commission 
Regular Meeting has been cancelled: 
 

 
• January 4, 2021 – No Agenda Items 

 
The Community Planning Department is pleased to inform you that the 
Planning Commission current meeting packet information is available to 
you through the City of Kennewick website:  
 

www.go2kennewick.com 
 

If you have comments or questions – please contact:  
 
Gregory McCormick, AICP 
Planning Director  
 
509-585-4463 
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